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Queen’s Park Ward Update 

From your local PCSOs 

 

Neighbour Disputes 

We are currently seeing a high volume of neighbour disputes in the Queen’s 
Park area, both long-standing and newly emerging cases. 

If you're experiencing issues with a neighbour, your first point of contact 
should always be your housing provider or landlord. They hold significant 
responsibility for managing behaviour within their properties and often 
have the authority to take direct action. 

However, if a situation involves threatening behaviour, violence, or public 
order offences, this should be reported to the police immediately. 

As PCSOs, we can assist by: 

• Offering mediation support where appropriate 



• Delivering words of advice to those involved 
• Increasing visible patrols in areas where issues persist 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out — early intervention can often prevent a 
situation from escalating. 

Tyson Place 

In our previous update, we mentioned ongoing work with the council to 
address concerns around Tyson Place. Following a period of reduced 
reports, we have recently seen another spike in complaints. 

In response, we will be increasing patrols in and around the building, 
especially as the Brighton Youth Centre is set to reopen this September. We 
are working closely with partners to manage this effectively and continue to 
look for long-term solutions. 

Community Engagement 

We’re always keen to support and attend local engagement events — 
where resources and operational demands allow. If you’re planning an 
event and would like officers to attend, please contact us via 101 and 
request the presence of your local neighbourhood team. 

Upcoming patrols 

We’re in the process of identifying suitable dates for a community 
residents’ meeting, and we’ll share those as soon as possible. 

 

Ward Priorities 

Our current priorities for Queen’s Park are: 

• Disrupting drug-related activity and identifying key offenders 
• Maintaining visible reassurance patrols to support community 

safety 

 



Please continue to report concerns to us — your information is vital in 
helping us respond effectively and keep Queen’s Park a safe place for 
everyone. 

 

 
 


	Queen’s Park Ward Update
	Neighbour Disputes
	Tyson Place
	Community Engagement
	Ward Priorities

